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Interaction with the Brothers of Saint Gabriel à Saint Laurent-Sur-Sèvre 

 

On 2 October 2017, in the afternoon, the General Council visited the international community 

of the Brothers of Saint Gabriel at Saint Laurent-Sur-Sèvre and had interaction with them. 

Each member of the community shared with us his commitment in the mission of the Brothers 

at Saint Laurent. 


